January 10, 2014


Dear Parents,

Beginning Monday there will be a change in our homework procedure.  In preparation for the transition from 2nd to 3rd grade, we are shifting to daily homework assignments.  The homework assignments can be found in your child’s STAR each day.  You may also find the assignment listed in our weekly newsletter and your child’s agenda.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Daily reading homework and completion of the reading log will continue.  We will also begin a reader’s response log every-other week.  In addition, your child will have a minimum of one other homework assignment.  Each assignment is to be completed the day it is given and returned to school on the following school day, unless otherwise indicated.  Failure to complete homework assignments will result in the loss of recess and reflect in students’ weekly work habits grade; therefore, affecting their report card effort grades.

Each teacher has spoken to her class and explained this new procedure in great detail.  Please contact your child’s teacher should you have any questions. 

Thank you for your continued support in your child’s education.

Second Grade Teachers

